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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR DELINQUENT SEWER CHARGES 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Isleton, at its City Council 
Meeting at or after 6:30 p.m. on June 11, 2019, will hold a public hearing at the Isleton City Hall, 
101 Second Street., Isleton, California to report on Isleton Delinquent Sewer charges for 
2018/2019 fiscal years. And that the City Council of the City of Isleton has elected to have 
delinquent sewer charges collected on the tax rolls of Sacramento County in the manner provided 
for by law. A list of the delinquent sewer charges are attached hereto as Exhibit “A”. 
 
Any person interested in this matter is invited to appear and be heard with respect to the 
delinquent sewer charges for 2018/2019 fiscal years.  
 
Since no newspaper of general circulation is published and circulated within the City of Isleton, 
the City Clerk posted this Notice of Public Hearing in three public places in the City of Isleton 
namely: City Hall, Isleton Post Office, DeJack’s Country Store at 105-107 Second Street. 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: May 20, 2019 
 
 
  
 


